From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk [mailto:BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk] 

Sent: 09 November 2015 16:33

To: Planning

Subject: Informative Only Planning Application - 15/01932/F

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 96633

Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 15/01932/F

Bodicote House

Bodicote, Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA

9 November 2015

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: LAND NORTH EAST OF HOLTS FARM, MANSMOOR ROAD, WENDLEBURY, BICESTER, OXFORDSHIRE , OX25 2PR

The application does not affect Thames Water and as such we have no comments to make.

Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 9SQ

